
COMMUNITIES & EDUCATION DIRECTORATE   
Executive Director (Interim): Caroline Amos  
Cunninghame House, Irvine KA12 8EE 
Tel: 01294 310000  www.north-ayrshire.gov.uk  

 
West Kilbride Primary 

Hunterston Road, West Kilbride, KA23 9EX,  

Tel no. 01294 822353 email - westkilbride@ea.n-ayrshire.sch.uk 

 
Date:  22nd September 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Celebrate reading at our Book Fair! 
 

The Book Fair will be arriving in school soon, with hundreds of new children’s books to browse 

and buy.  

 

 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

Date: Wednesday 5th October (Parent’s Evening) 

Time: 3pm-8pm 

Location: West Kilbride Primary School Gym Hall 

 

(Please note that we will not be accepting cash payments and all payments will be made online via 

the Book Fair website – guidance on how to do this will be available at the Book Fair) 

 

 

 

 There are over 200 titles for you and your child to choose from so there’s sure to be a book 

for everyone. Every book you buy can help to get FREE BOOKS for our school library! All classes 

will have an opportunity to visit the Book Fair and explore the books on offer prior to the 5th of 

October. 

 

 

Many thanks  

 

Tyler Poole 
 

Mr Tyler Poole 

Depute Head Teacher (Acting) 

West Kilbride Primary School 
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